
M.N. Spear  Memorial Library ~ 10 Cooleyville Road ~ Shutesbury ~ 413-259-1213 ~ mnspear.org 
Join us for these upcoming programs ~ Something for Everyone ~ February 2015 ~ Not school sponsored. 

Saturday, February 
7th 
6:30 pm 
At Town Hall 

Movie Night - The Boxtrolls 
Monthly movie night! Suggested donation, $1 per person. 

Soda, popcorn and baked goods for sale, $1 each. 
Proceeds benefit the Friends of the Library. 

Sunday, February 
8th and 22nd 
12: 30 - 2 pm 
At Town Hall 
 

Lego Club! 
Our friend, Library Lego Lady, Jean Daley returns for two Sundays in February! Jean will bring thousands of 

Legos, you bring your imagination! 
Best for children ages five and up. 

 
 

Tuesday, February 
10th 
7 pm 
At Town Hall 
Tuesday, Feburary 
17th 
And 
Tuesday, February 
24th 

Felted Scarves with Rory Valentine - Part One 
Over the course of three evenings, participants will learn the art of wet felting, as they each create a beautifully 

handcrafted scarf from wool fleece. During the last class participants will embellish their scarves, creating unique, 
wearable works of art. 

Please register – 259-1213. Ages fourteen and up. 
 

Wednesday, 
February 11th 
3pm 
At Town Hall 

STEAMRollin’ at Your Library   
Squirrels and their Adaptations  

Squirrels have amazing adaptations that allow them to survive in our area.  
We will learn about their interesting lives and create a squirrel nest to take home. 

This program is best for children ages three to six and is facilitated by Helen-Ann of the Hitchcock Center. 

Saturday, February 
14th 
11 - 1  
Shutesbury 
Elementary School  
 
Registration 
required - 259-1213 

Family Cooking with Chef Gail  
A program for elementary school children and a parent. 

Chef Gail will demonstrate how to make delicious, healthy, family friendly meals.  
Everyone will enjoy lunch together. 

Menu: Cream of tomato soup, black bean burgers, guacamole, and kale chips.  
This program is funded in part by the Shutesbury Cultural Council, a local agency, supported by the Massachusetts 

Cultural Council, a state agency. Additional support for this program provided by the Friends of the M.N. Spear 
Memorial Library. 

Sunday, February 
15th 
12:30 - 2 
Shutesbury 
Elementary School 

 Indoor Family Games  
Families with children ages five and up are encouraged to join us for some fun, active, indoor family games. These 

activities will get our hearts pumping and cure cabin fever. 
James McNaughton of Adventure In/Adventure Out will facilitate these programs. 

Funding provided by the Friends of the M.N. Spear Memorial Library. 

Tuesday, February 
17th 
10 am 
At Town Hall 

Registration 
required -259-1213 

Mitten Making for Kids 
 Mitten making workshop – using reclaimed materials. 

Rory Valentine will guide participants as they create unique up-cycled mittens using old wool sweaters. Limited 
materials will be provided. Feel free to bring your own wool sweater to transform into mittens. Each participant 

should bring a measuring tape and scissors. Ages 10 and up.  
Funded by the Friends of the M.N. Spear Memorial Library. 

Wednesday, 
February 25th 
7 pm 
At the Library 

Tools for Transformation:  Happiness is a Choice 
The second of three positive psychology workshops with Lori Tuominen. 

Meaning, pleasure and strengths. 
This program is supported in part by the Shutesbury Cultural Council, a local agency, supported by the 

Massachusetts Cultural Council, a state agency. 
Saturday, February 
28th 
10:30 am – 1:30 pm 
Montague Road  

Snow Shoeing in Shutesbury! 
Snow shoeing, winter tracking, cocoa around a campfire! 

This special program will be facilitated by Adventure In/ Adventure Out. 
Ages seven and up. 

Space is limited, register by calling the library – 259-1213 



 


